
Office of CGPDTM, Mumbai 

Govt. of India 

PUBLIC NOTICE  

Dated 15th April, 2020 

 

Further to Public Notice (Corrigendum) dated 25th March 2020 and in compliance to the ORDER No. 

40-3/2020-DM-I(A) dated 14th April, 2020 of Ministry of Home Affairs, Govt. of India, all the Offices 

under administrative control of O/o CGPDTM shall not be physically accessible to public (in person) 

for a further period up to 03rd May 2020 with effect from 15.04.2020. In view of the above, the 

relaxation notified in the Public Notice shall also be extended accordingly. All the hearings scheduled 

upto 03rd May 2020 also stand adjourned with fresh hearing dates to be notified thereafter.  

 

Note: e-filing services of the offices under the CGPDTM shall remain un-affected and would be 

available 24x7. 

 

Sd/- Controller General of Patents, Designs & Trade Marks 


